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HIGHLIGHTS OF 

OUR WEEK: 

 

Swimming 

STEM - Yrs 3-6 

 

 

NEXT ASSEMBLY 

Friday,                
30th November,  
2018 - 2:30pm 

 

DATES TO              
REMEMBER 

Mon Student 
Banking 

Wed LIBRARY 

Fri  Gymnastics 

Mon 
19-11 
to Fri 
30-11 

Swim 
School  
(except 
28th) 

Wed 
5 & 
Thurs 
6-12 

Kinder     
Orientation  

Thurs 
6-12 

Science for 
girls 

Fri  
14-12 

2019    
Captains 
Speeches 

Mon 
17-12 

Year 6  
Dinner 

Tues 
18-12 

Presentation 
Night 

 

 

 

Dear Families & Friends, 
 
Next Assembly - Friday, 30th November, 2018 - 2:30 pm everyone welcome. 
 
Thank you to our fantastic P & C for organising a great and fun Trivia Night.  Well 
done to you!! So many fantastic prizes from local businesses.  Lots of $$$ raised for 
our students so thank you to everyone who supported the Trivia Night. 
 
Thank you to Years 3-4-5-6 for being on time for their excursion yesterday.  The   
University Newcastle Roadshow was part of the students’ STEM learning.  We thank 
Mr Ken Leach who let us visit his sustainable Yurt at Laggan.  It was great to see the 
adaptations he has made to his house. 
 
Students can buy 1 treat at the pool tomorrow as a celebration of their swim         
lessons.  $2.00 - $4.00 cost. 
 
Parents need to notify the school of home time arrangements and it is a courtesy to 
notify the bus drivers of changes.  Sarah is available for after-school care most    
afternoons with Lisa on Thursday.  Please contact the school if you would like thier 
phone details. 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Liza Duncan   
Principal 
 

 

BELOW - Cameron is 
amazed at the robot. 
 
RIGHT - Bridie going well  
- back sculling in the 
pool. 
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Celebrating Success - Week 6 

T A R A L G A  P U B L I C  S C H O O L  N E W S L E T T E R  

       

 

 
 

 

 

  

3-4-5-6 CURROBUNG CLASSROOM 
 
The Currobung room students have had a busy week.  We have been improving our swimming in the 
mornings and looking at maps and doing maths in the afternoons. 
 
On Wednesday we had a very interesting day.  We visited Crookwell Public School for the University of 
Newcastle’s Science Shows.  The first one was all about sustainability and electricity and was very    
relevant to our ShowCASE project. 
 
The second show was all about robots.  The students were enthralled to see a robot that could solve a 
Rubics Cube in 1 minute 26 seconds.    
 
After the shows we went to visit Ken Leach’s wonderful sustainable house.  It was two yurts joined  
together and the students thought it was awesome.  Thank you to Ken for being so welcoming. 
 

Be a Learner Be Respectful Be Safe 

Lucas Frew 
Dekkoda Morgan 
Haiden Mills 
 

Jannie Cummins 
Bridie Rumble 
Jacob Corby 
Logan Meredith 
Dekkoda Morgan 
Lilly Bell 
Callum Corby 
Tom Sheridan x 2 
 

Jannie Cummins 
Jacob Corby x 2 
Lillyann Cummins 
Logan Meredith 
Dekkoda Morgan 
Kobee Morgan 
Callum Corby 
Tom Sheridan 
 

Quincy Quoll Says:  

Be a Learner: 

 Ask questions; 

 Listen to the answers; 

 Think about your opinion. 
 

Happy Birthday to you in November-  
 

Cayden - 15th 
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THE OFFICE CORNER:   

BOOK FAIR:  This year’s Book Fair will run from Friday, 30th (after Assembly) until         
Wednesday, 12th December.  It’s great for Christmas gifts.  Some great books available. 

Our team, “School’s Out,” came a creditable equal second at the Trivia Night.  It really was a 
great night with fun and games as well as the trivia.   

P & C NEWS 
 
What is the oldest recorded age of a tortoise?      225 years 
 
Congratulations to the “Glitter” team for winning this year’s Trivia Night - by 1.5 points - a very slender margin. 
 
 

P & C AGM - The P & C AGM will be held on Wednesday, 12th December at 6:00 pm in the school 
library.  All positions in the P & C will be up for nomination - everyone is welcome to come along and 
join in. 

“MAGICAL BEAST SCULPTURES”  - Earlier this Term, Years 2-6 were invited to Laggan Public School 
to make a “magical beast sculpture” with local ceramic artist, Ian Jones. 
 
These are now on display at the Crookwell Library for 2 weeks.  It sure would be worth a trip to 
Crookwell to see these sculptures. 



 


